
 

 

 

Dear Holy Name members 

On May 13,1917 the Blessed Mother appeared to Lucia, Francisco and Jacinta at Fatima. 

The Blessed Mother appeared to them a total of 6 times and on each occasion, she 
repeatedly told them to pray the Rosary daily for peace in our world.   

Since the apparition in Fatima the Blessed Mother has appeared in Banneux, Belgium 
Kibeho, Rwanda and Akita, Japan among other places, in EVERY apparition there has been 
one common theme.  The Blessed Mother has told us to pray the Rosary daily. 

There is no greater time to honor the Blessed Mother’s request than NOW due to the unrest 
in our world! 

The Holy Name Society of New Orleans in 1946, at the request of Archbishop Rummel, 
began the live broadcast of the Rosary to honor the request of our Blessed Mother at 
Fatima. 

The Holy Name Society has successfully prayed and sponsored the live radio Rosary 
broadcast for 78 years, through the generous contributions of society members and 
various other contributors through our radio Rosary drive. 

In each of the last five years our contributions have dropped to the point that this past year 
we didn’t raise enough to cover the cost to WVOG to broadcast the Rosary. 

The live radio Rosary broadcast is available to everyone throughout the world on WVOG  
600 AM, 107.9 FM or by live streaming on WWW. 600WVOG.COM. 

We are asking all of our societies to speak to your Pastors and your members regarding the 
seriousness of this situation and to help us to increase our contributions and to promote 
the radio Rosary drive. 

Let’s all join together to save the radio Rosary broadcast and the request of Our Lady of 
Fatima.   

This is our mission!  Let’s not fail! 


